
January 8, 2021

Dear Colleagues,

The Parliament hopes that you and your loved ones had a relaxing and restorative
winter break.

It is exciting to be serving our students again, but the ew 1 90on.swedes day, anu.

Iempathy.

https://foothill.edu/gov/


https://foothill.edu/guided-pathways-initiative/docs/PWs-Demystified-Johnstone-111615.pdf
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had to be euthanized recently. Ethel
was a major part of the Vet Tech
program and brought joy to many
students and staff. Here's a short
video
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